

706-654-2818

www.mwbm.org

The year of 2021 we will begin a preacher's fellowship for NW Florida/S Alabama pastors, evangelists, and missionaries. We pray that these meetings will be an encouragement to those who have been affected deeply by the pandemic and could use some uplifting singing and preaching as well as fellowship among fellow ministers. Several Pastors are already excited

We recently learned that one of our faithful supporting churches was accidently dropped off our mailing list. This unfortunately can happen with computers. We realized it and have mailed past prayer letters to the pastor with our apologies. If your church ever misses getting a prayer letter for more than 3 months, please contact us or the print shop at the mission office so we can correct the mistake. We want to keep the lines of communication open, so you know how to pray for us and the ministry you so faithfully support. We love and appreciate each of you as a supporter and a prayer warrior.

> Looking Unto Jesus, James and Cathy Hansard

Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: Phil. 1:6